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The   Kenwick   Neighborhood   Association   (KNA)   is   a   group   of   concerned,   involved   neighbors   united   by   pride   in   our  
neighborhood   and   the   desire   to   continue   to   improve   it   while   developing   community.    All   residents,   business   owners,  
property   owners,   and   anyone   interested   in   the   success   of   the   Kenwick   neighborhood   are   warmly   invited.   Join   us  
online   to   keep   current   with   neighborhood   events   and   meeting   agendas,   post   concerns,   ask   for   recommendations,  
or   report   lost   pets.   Website:     www.kenwick.org  

   Facebook   Page:    Kenwick   Neighborhood   Association     Kenwick   on   Nextdoor:  
www.kenwick.nextdoor.com  

General   Meetings  
We   meet   on   the   4th   Tuesday   of   every   other   month   (January,   March,   May,   July,   and   September).   
Next   Meeting:    Tuesday,    September   22nd   7-8   pm    at   the    Kenwick   Community   Center,   313   Owsley .   
We   will   attempt   to   have   local   candidates   for   running   for   election   at   this   meeting.    If   needed,   this   event  
may   be   cancelled   or   held   via   live   streaming.   Please   join   us   on   Facebook   or   visit   our   Website   for   updates.  

 
Updated   Voting   Information:  
Absentee   Ballot   By   Mall  

1. Kentuckians   concerned   with   contracting   or   spreading   COVID-19   can   request   a   ballot   by   mail.  
2. An   online   portal   will   allow   Kentuckians   to   request   a   ballot   by   mail   at   http://govoteky.com/.   Ballots  

can   be   requested   through   the   portal   through   October   9,   and   through   traditional   means   after.  
3. Mail   ballots   must   be   postmarked   by   Election   Day,   November   3,   and   received   by   November   6.  
4. Drop   boxes   will   be   available   for   Kentuckians   to   return   their   mail   ballots   if   they   are   concerned   about  

postal   delays.   County   clerks   will   determine   these   locations.  
Early   Voting  

1. Beginning   October   13,   three   weeks   before   the   election,   every   work   day   between   October   13   and  
Election   Day,   and   every   Saturday   for   at   least   four   hours,   every   county   clerk   will   provide   a   location  
for   safe   in-person   voting.  

2. Early   voting   is   not   absentee   voting   -   anyone   can   vote   early   for   any   reason.  
Election   Day   Voting  

1. County   election   officials   will   decide   election   sites   on   Election   Day.   The   State   Board   of   Elections,  
Secretary   of   State   and   Governor   will   approve   each   plan.  

2. Every   county   will   have   at   least   one   voting   super-center,   where   everyone   from   the   county   can   go   to  
vote,   regardless   of   his   or   her   precinct.  

Voter   Identification:    Kentuckians   who   were   unable   to   get   a   driver’s   licenses   or   photo   ID   due   to   the  
pandemic   because   their   clerk’s   office   was   closed,   or   because   they   were   afraid   of   exposing   themselves  
to   COVID-19,   can   sign   a   document   explaining   this   concern   and   cast   their   ballot.  
 
Free   Produce   and   Flowers  
Harvesting   will   take   place   on   Saturdays   from   9   am   to   10   am   and   the   table   will   be   left   out   until   2pm.   The  
community   garden   is   located   on   the   corner   of   Owsley   and   Cramer   Avenues.   Harvesting   will   continue   into  
mid   October.   To   volunteer   please   contact   Esther   Hurlburt   at   859-967-3551.  

http://www.kenwick.org/
http://www.kenwick.nextdoor.com/


 
 

It’s   yard   sale   time   again   on    Saturday,   September   12 th ,   2020   8   am   to   2   pm!   
The    deadline   to   participate    is    Monday,   September   7th.  
 
Due   to   the   pandemic   and   the   current   statewide   mandate,   masks   are   required    “ while   in   outdoor  
public   spaces   in   which   a   person   cannot   maintain   a   physical   distance   of   6   feet   from   an   individual   who   is  
not   in   your   household”.    This   applies   to    hosting   a   yard   sale   or   visiting   a   yard   sale!    We   will   not   be  
able   to   provide   enforcement   of   this   mandate,   so   please   be   kind   and   protect   yourself   and   your  
neighbors.   High-risk   individuals   may   consider   not   attending,   or   proceeding   with   extra   caution.  
 
All   neighborhood   residents   are   invited   to   participate   in   hosting   a   sale   in   their   own   yard.   The   cost   is  
$5.00,   which   helps   pay   for   advertising   (Herald   Leader,   Facebook,   Nextdoor,   Craigslist),   and   signs   and  
printing.   Signs   with   participating   house   numbers   will   be   placed   at   the   end   of   each   street   on   the   day   of  
the   yard   sale.  
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Yard   Sale   Signup   
❑    I   am   enclosing   $5.00   to   participate   in   the   Yard   Sale   on   September   12th.   
Deadline   to   return   this   form   to   participate   is    MONDAY   SEPTEMBER   7th.  

Annual   Membership   
If   you   would   like   to   help   the   Neighborhood   Association   with   neighborhood  
improvement   projects   (such   as   Community   garden   and   updated   to   the   park  
by   the   Kenwick   Community   Center),   neighborhood   events   (Annual   Yard   Sale,  
Kenwick   Bungalow   Tour),   please   consider   paying   $5   annual   membership  
dues   per   household.   Payment   of   dues   is   not   required   for   participation   in   any  
neighborhood   association   event.    
❑    I   am   enclosing   my   Annual   Dues   ( $5.00    per   household).   
       Please   select   one:  
      ❑     I   am   a   new   member.  
      ❑     I   am   renewing   my   membership.  

Name:  
___________________________  
Street   Address:   
___________________________  
Phone:  
___________________________  
Email:  
___________________________  
Checks   can   be   made   out   to   the  
Kenwick   Neighborhood  
Association.    Please   return   the  
completed   form:   
Leeann   Murphy   
271   Bassett   Avenue   
Lexington,   KY   404502  

Questions?   Please   contact   Sara   Constantine   at    kenwickneighbors@gmail.com    or   859-221-8350  


